
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 24, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: ​Your Child’s Work Counts! 
 
I hope everyone is doing well during this difficult time. In recent days many parents have 
been in a panic wondering if their child’s efforts from home will count towards their 
official credit.  I have confirmed with the state that our schools will have no issues with 
their work.  We are coded with the state as virtual.  Please rest assured the work your 
children are doing from home will be graded and counted.  
 
I hope this message brings you some comfort. Please remember “Tough times don’t last 
tough people due”.  
 

Madeline E. Black Ed.S. 
Superintendent 
WAY Charter Schools 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


